SPECIAL SERVICE OFFICE

FORT LEAVENWORTH, KANSAS

POST LIBRARY POST SCHOOLS

POST THEATER
POST ATHLETICS

10 November 1943

Dr. Forrest C. Allen
Director of Physical Education
University of Kansas
Lawrence, Kansas

Dear Dr. Allen;

We have been granted the permission to use Leavenworth High School gym for our home games. The High School would like to have us play your team as a part of a double-header with their game.

The dates that we are submitting to you are January 15,

28, February 1, 11, and 25. Hoping that we can get together
here on one of these dates as it will be a great drawing card
for the Fort as well as the city.

We would appreciate an answer as soon as possible.

Ren

Sincerely yours,

Captain, F.A.

Chief, Special Service Branch